Getting things done — Seymour Street
#dundeewestend

I have received residents’ complaints that the pathway at the south end of
Seymour Street (section from Shaftesbury Road to Perth Road) is overgrown.

The section north of the car park is council maintained and I raised this
with our local environment manager who has asked a supervisor to get the

foliage cut back.
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